
 
 

Oklahoma Workers’ Compensation Commission (OKWCC) Announcement 

OKWCC EDI Claims Implementation Date Changes 

 

Date: October 31, 2017 

Please reference the announcement sent on September 29, 2017, concerning OKWCC’s plans for the 
implementation of IAIABC Claims Release 3.1.  OKWCC is changing the Mandatory Reporting Period Start Date 
from January 1, 2018 to September 1, 2018 for electronic reporting of First Report of Injury (FROI) and 
Subsequent Report of Injury (SROI) to OKWCC via EDI Claims Release 3.1.  Due to this change and extension, 
the OKWCC will not have a Voluntary Reporting Period. 

OKWCC is in the process of making the applicable updates and will distribute an announcement when the 
updated OKWCC EDI Claims Release 3.1 Requirement Tables, Implementation Guide and Transition Guidelines 
are available for download on the OKWCC EDI Claims Services Website https://OKWCCedi.info. 

If you have any questions, please email OKWCCedi@iso.com. 
 
 
Thank you, 

Oklahoma Workers’ Compensation EDI Support Team 

okwccedi@iso.com 
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